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Guidelines are part of a program reboot.

Other updates being implemented:

• Meeting schedule change
• New architectural surveys

• Creation of uniform sign standards
• More administrative approval of minor changes

• Creation of procedure guides
• District awareness campaign
• Expand training opportunities



Tonight’s discussion & meeting materials will be available to the public.

Meeting is being recorded and will be posted on the town’s video service webpage.
The draft guidelines will also be posted on the town’s website. 

Public comments can be submitted via email at: 
community.development@herndon-va.gov

or through the comment box on the project webpage at: 
www.herndon-va.gov/heritagepreservation

(click link for Heritage Preservation Program Update) 
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